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22/08/2019  22:31:182019/3484/A OBJ A Peyser I strongly object to an large LED screen at this location for the following reasons:

1. Kilburn High Road is an accident hotspot- Adding a brighly lit LED in a dark area (entrance to Kilburn 

Grange Park) would certainly distract motorists even more possibly creating more collisions

2.This LED screen would be right accross from listed "Black Lion Pub", one of the listing buildings in Kilburn. 

Surely adding a brightly lit LED screen next to a listed building is not acceptable, especially in the knowledge 

that it would create light pollution for the bedrooms of the B&B on the tope floors of the Black Lion.

3. This is accross the road from the KILN Theatre (Kilburn's cultural Centre). Attention should be drawn to the 

Theatre and the pubs rather than to advertising.

4. Street Lighting is very poor in this area of the High Road, thus this LED screen would be highly noticeable 

and distracting from the other features of the High Road, while bringing no immediate benefit to the 

community.

Please reject this planning application.

23/08/2019  08:41:122019/3484/A COMMNT Kathleen Oconnor Light pollution is a problem.  As is ugly signage.  Please do not allow this to be installed.  Instead, let¿s make 

this area more beautiful!
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